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Let's use the programs that are already in place and funded before we go spending 

more of hard earned dollars of working Oregonians. 

The origins of this bill are questionable - just exactly who stands to benefit 

financially? Who will be awarded the contracts? Which senatots and representatives 

are sponsoring? 

Normal Oregonians are fed up with wasteful spending and are paying attention to 

which bills are passed and become law.  


